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Issue 7 
 

19th Dec 

 2018 

Happy Christmas 

Nativity plays 

Well done to both KS1 and Foundation Stage children for their 

magnificent performances. We hope you enjoyed seeing their many 

talents as well as being reminded about the true meaning of Christmas. 

Thank you to the PTA for offering coffee and tea beforehand. Well 

done to the staff for all their hard work.  
 

Tinsel Fest 

Well done to all the PTA, staff and children who made the Tinsel Fest 

such a success.  
 

Year 5 swimming 

Just to let you know that Year 5 will be swimming after Christmas for 

4 weeks starting on 25th January. A letter requesting £21 will be sent 

during the first week back. Thank you for your support. 
 

Easter School- Year 6 

We will be holding this Monday to Thursday – 8th April-11th April 

between 9am and 12noon.  Letter to follow in due course. 
 

Miss Skeaping 

We would like to thank Miss Skeaping for her hard work with Year 1 

this half term and wish her well in her new post. We look forward to 

Mrs Pavett joining us full time in January. 
 

Year 2 and Year 3 

Miss Keep will be working Monday to Thursday from January with Mrs 

Watson continuing on a Friday in Year 2.  Miss Lingwood will be 

continuing in Year 3 on a Thursday and Friday until just before half 

term. 
 

Dates for the term 

 

Thursday 20th December End of term. Finish 2pm 

7th January 2019 INSET 

Tuesday 8th January  Children return to school 

9th January Orchestra starts back and Year 5 Cello 

 

Shoe reminder 

Please ensure that the children return in proper school uniform 

especially black shoes and NOT trainers that an increasing number of 

the children have been wearing. Please support us in this matter. 
 

We wish you a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year and look 

forward to seeing you all on the 8th January.  

 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs M. J. West 

Headteacher 

 

 


